Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, December 02, 2013 4:37 PM
To: 'Gilbert, Judy'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO350
Judy,

Information from the former location of well C-15 would likely be useful; however, the consistency of the rose diagram
flow direction indicates that a well downgradient of C-9 would fill a data gap in the perimeter of the well network. As
mentioned in the second Technical Comment in the letter, C-15 appears lateral to the flowpath.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Gilbert, Judy [mailto:jgilbert@craworld.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2013 4:39 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: FW: ACEH Correspondence for RO350

Hi Mark — Regarding the installation of wells downgradient of C-9 in order to define the contaminant plume, which is
requested in the attached letter. We would like to propose replacing well C-15. We are currently planning to start the
drilling field work to install the extraction wells on 12/16 and would like to include the replacement of C-15 with that
work so that we can conduct the drilling in one mobilization. I’'m planning to get you a scope of work to replace the well
and hope that it will be acceptable in lieu of a work plan. Let me know if this plan is not acceptable.

Thanks

Judy A. Gilbert

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A

Emeryville, CA 94608

Phone: 510.420.3314

Fax: 510.420.9170

Cell: 510.459.0460

Email: jgilbert@CRAworld.com
www.CRAworld.com

Think before you printgﬁ
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time!




This communication and any accompanying document(s) are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the addressee. If you are not the intended
recipient, please notify me at the telephone number shown above or by return e-mail and delete this e-mail and any copies. You are advised that any
disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance upon the communication without consent is strictly prohibited. Thank you.

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2013 1:54 PM

To: EHETRICK@CHERVON.COM; Wilken, Brandon; Gilbert, Judy
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO350

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000350.
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



